
We caught Zip 7

They would purchase a reproduction Corvette part from us and then make a repro from our repro.
Clever. They call that research. They would even copy our illustrations, our instruction sheets and
had a file with folders  of these materials. David Walker said he kept it in his office and he would
photocopy them. They would copy anything without even knowing if it was an authentic part.
After we discovered that their intent was to make a repro from our repro, we began to alter the parts
they purchased. We eventually filed suit against Zip for violating our rights under Federal Law. After a
US Federal Court jury trial they were required to pay us, however it did not cover our expenses. I
have never met two bigger phonies that David Walker and his father John Wayne Walker.

They are so clever, they would copy errors and never discover them for years. More than ten years
have passed and they are still selling some parts that don’t even fit on a Corvette. Close enough only
counts in horse shoes, hand grenades and the repro parts that Zip copied.
Most of the parts Zip “makes” have a Z in the part number. Avoid those shams. Since I have been
publicizing their Z identification tip it appears they have stopped using that tip off. The internet is
replete with material from their customers about their crappy products and how poorly they fit.


